
 
Announcement 

 
Temporary closure of Plant / Registered Office in the wake of COVID19 outbreak 

 
In view of the directions passed by the Government authorities to prevent & contain the spread 
of COVID-19 and to ensure the safety and well-being of employees and all stakeholders, NOCIL 
Limited has decided to temporarily close its manufacturing operations at its Navi Mumbai 
facility / Registered Office with immediate effect till 31st March, 2020 or such other dead line as 
may be extended  from time to time.  
 
We further wish to inform that the Company’s critical staff has availed the option of “Work from 
home”.   

Safety and well-being of the employees remains our top priority. We are hopeful and confident 
that the measures taken by the Government will help to contain the spread of COVID-19. 

In case the Central or the State Government extend the date of closure, we shall abide by the 
same. 
 
 
Mumbai, 23rd March 2020 


